FREE SAT FOR SENIORS

On Wednesday, October 10th, Centennial High School will offer the SAT for
SENIORS ONLY at no charge. There is no essay with this examination. The ot
-11t graders will be taking the PSAT on this date.

Senlﬂrs INTERESTED IN TAKING THIS FREE SAT
or

- 'HI

scan the QR code Ell

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THIS SAT ADMINISTRATION

« We are limited to 100 seats (first come/first served)

« Seniors must report to school at 7:30AM for check in the main gym
lobby by the elevator.

« Seniors MUST show their state issued ID or Drivers' License, there
are no test tickets or reqgistration forms.

« Registration closes at 4:00PM on September 21, 2018.

If you have any questions, see Mrs. Morrison in the Assistant Principal’s office or
email MorrisonH@fultonschools.org

Thanks,
Heidi Morrison

Assistant Principal | Centennial High 5chool



